

## Yahweh Provides

The Israelites had seen that Yahweh's Words were true; He had brought them safely out of Egypt and ended their slavery, just as He had promised. But, once they were in the wilderness, they grumbled and complained that there was no food or water. Had Yahweh forgotten them?



Yahweh answered their grumblings. He commanded Moses to strike a rock with his stick. Water enough for all poured from the rock. Then Yahweh gave Moses a message for the people: "Every evening, you will have meat. And every morning you can have all the bread you want. Then you will know I am Yahweh, your Elohim" (Ex. 16:12).

At night, small birds covered the ground. The people caught them and cooked them for their meal. In the morning, the desert was white with thin flakes. The people named this delicious bread from heaven "manna." In the Hebrew, "manna" means, "what is it?" Manna tasted like wafers with honey.

So Yahweh provided sustenance for

His people. But on the sixth day, they were commanded to gather twice as much as they needed, because the Sabbath day was coming. There was to be no gathering food on Sabbath. Yahweh was teaching His people to rest every Sabbath, on the seventh day.

And likewise, we must also observe Sabbath too! We work for six days, then rest on the seventh, just as Yahweh has commanded from the beginning of creation. Even Yahweh set the standard by resting on the seventh day after He created everything. The Sabbath is truly a day of joy. We are not to do our own pleasure, but we are to spend the day resting with our families and honoring our heavenly Father.

#### Inside this issue:

1
2
3
4



PAGE 2 KIDS FOR YAH

# Do you know?

- 1. After being miraculously released from Egypt, what did the Israelites do in the desert?
- A. Complained and grumbled.
- B. Expressed gratitude.
- C. Immediately tried to return to Egypt.
- D. Cried because they missed being slaves.
- 2. What were the Israelites doing in Egypt?
- A. They were slaves.
- B. They were doctors.
- C. They were lawyers.
- D. They were Pharisees.
- 3. What were the thin flakes found on the ground?
- A. Frosted Flakes.
- B. Manna.
- C. Buttermilk biscuits.
- D. Pancakes.
- 4. What does "manna" mean in Hebrew?
- A. How does this work?
- B. Can I have more?
- C. What is it?
- D. Why is this happening?
- 5. What did manna taste like?
- A. Chicken.
- B. Quail.
- C. Eggs.
- D. Wafers with honey.
- 6, What were the Israelites told to do on the sixth day?
- A. Gather a double quantity.
- B. Gather a triple quantity.
- C. Wait until Sabbath to gather.
- D. Starve until Sunday.
- 7. Why were they not to gather food on the seventh day?
- A. It was the Sabbath.
- B. Sabbath is for resting, not working.
- C. Yahweh was teaching them how to observe the sabbath.
- D. All are correct.





#### YAHWEH PROVIDES

MANNA FOOD TRUST SABBATH
WATER SUSTENANCE QUAIL WILDERNESS

Q X T G Z W R N W T W 0 0 G S J Υ M Q F P W B M Α Q R A R Α X W F T K K S U A Q B H G S X O G T P 0 E H D U H V 0 S S O Α O Υ R W W F C K D Q U S O B Q J P F V G Q U M R W M P Z P M W D T F V K S Q T P ı V Α P X R N C Z P M V M D O D C G N R Т P E J U N J X 0 Z V Α I J Z S S S D E N R E W F E D N N Α D J B R M J E U T X U Α K J F Q Q Q S Α P A K E N N S U S A E T U W Y E H T Α B B Α S X G F Q P H Yahweh's Assembly in Yahshua 2963 County Road 233 Kingdom City, Missouri 65262

Main Line: 1-573-642-4100 Toll Free: 1-877-642-4101 Fax Line: 1-573-642-4104 Website: www.KidsForYah.org



The Parable of the Talents

### **Famous Servants**

- 1. Name the servant who was punished for his deceit. (2 Kings 5:25-27)
- 2. Which servant ran away from his master and became a believer in Yahshua? (Philemon 1:10, 16)
- 3. Who was bought from slavery to become the wife of the prophet Hosea? (Hosea 1:3, 3:2)
- 4. Who was sold into slavery by his very own brothers? "Well done, (Genesis 37:28)
- 5. Name the servant of Gideon. (Judges 7:10-11)
- 6. The maids of the daughter of \_\_\_\_\_\_ brought her a basket with a baby named Moses in it. (Exodus 2:5)
- 7. The maid of the wife of \_\_\_\_\_\_told him how to get cured. (2 Kings 5:2-3)
- 8. Name Leah's servant. (Genesis 29:24)
- 9. Name the servant of Sarah. (Genesis16:1)





- 10. All of Job's \_\_\_\_\_were killed to test the man's faithfulness in Yahweh. (Job 1:16)
- 11. Name the servant of King Saul who was told where to find the son of Jonathan. (2 Samuel 9:2-3)
- 12. Name the person who sent a servant to bring his son a wife. (Genesis 24:1-4)